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Response to your official information request ref: H2024047249 CRM:0294598 continued

Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
Mon 8/5/2024 11:41 AM

Cc:Arne Larsen <al@mcguinnessinstitué.org>

¥ 1 attachments (291 KB)
H2024047249 Response leter.pdf;

Dear OIA Services team,
National Reserve Supply Technical Advisory Group recommendations and processes (our OIA 2024/09)
Thank you for your email In response to the attached email, can you answer the following additional questions

Q1: Can you provide a list of all relevant stakeholders? (being those that will be communicated with as part of considering the recommendations and
determining next steps)?

Q2: Please advise when the relevant stakeholders were/will be communicated with? (For example, what date in July or August, or are they planning to be
communicated with in September or October 20247)

Q3: Could you expand on the range of possible next steps? Your letter mentions determining next steps.
Q4: Is there any consideration in the next steps of nviting public consultation on the NRS or on making the contents of the NRS public?

Q5: Can you advise whether Hon Dr Shane Reti has received a copy of the recommendations? I consider this matter is of public importance and would like to
meet with him to discuss this matter further.

Please be aware we will take the OIA request to the Ombudsman as we consider it would be easy for you to redact commercial information from the
recommendations. We note your reasons are related to the security or defence of New Zealand and that its release might unreasonably prejudice the
commercial position of the person who supplied the information.

Thank you,

Wendy

From:

Date: Friday, 2 August 2024 at 3:54 PM

To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>

Subject: Response to your official information request ref: H2024047249 CRM:0294598

Kia ora Wendy,

Please find attached our response to your official information request.

Nga mihi

OIA Services Team

Manati Hauora | Ministry of Health

MANATU
HAUORA

MANESTEY OF HANLTH

Ministry of Health information releases
Unite against COVID-19
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Statement of confidentiality: This e-mail message and any accompanying
attachments may contain information that is IN-CONFIDENCE and subject to
legal privilege.

If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate,
distribute or copy this message or attachments.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete this message.
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